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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
Topic: New CCTV system 

Question: 23 

Hansard reference  F&PA p.22, 17 October 2011  

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 2 December 2011 
 
 
Senator PARRY: Have any costings been done to make it a stand-alone system using its 
own unique structure, not connected to the PCN? If yes, could you give me the answer; if 
no, could you take it on notice? 
 

Answer 

1 At the time of the Estimates hearing on 17 October 2011, no costings had 
been done to make the CCTV Camera Management System (CMS) a stand-alone 
system.  

2 An estimate has now been completed and the cost to make the CCTV CMS a 
stand-alone system—that is, a physically separate system—would be in the order of 
$3 million.   

 

 

 

 
  


